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Q. How will the Council commit to ensuring businesses, residents, 

partners and communities can engage into the 10 year recovery 

plan? 

The proposal to develop a 10-year plan for York is being discussed with 

partner organisations through the City Leaders Group, established in 

response to the need to coordinate Covid responses at a city level. 

Whilst it is at the initial stages, the intention is that this group will shape 

up the themes and scope of the plan, which is then developed through 

consultation as part of the Our Big Conversation. This would be 

promoted across a wide range of stakeholders, including businesses, 

residents, partners and communities. We would also envisage the draft 

plan going to CSMC prior to Executive. 

 


